
Charge to the Undergraduate Education Committee

December 1, 2024

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Undergraduate

Education Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting

tool (attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the March 2025 Executive

Council meeting.

The Committee is charged with:

1. Developing Resources: Build on last year’s charge to develop the resources identified in

its March 2021 Report to Council under Issue 2 - “Advancing Quality in Undergraduate

Public Administration/Policy Programs.” The materials should be included in the

Committee’s March 2025 report to the Council.

2. Assessing a Badge System: Investigating the need, interest and feasibility of creating a

NASPAA badge system. This system would be managed by the Committee and certify

that undergraduate programs meet defined competencies and quality benchmarks.

3. Promoting Its Work: Prepare and deliver a webinar during Spring 2025 to showcase its

progress and outcomes. The Committee is also encouraged to submit a panel proposal

for the 2025 NASPAA Annual Conference. The session should highlight the Committee’s

achievements, findings, and recommendations, fostering engagement and discussion.

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker

Appendix B – 2021 Report to the NASPAA Executive Council

Appendix C – 2024 Undergraduate Committee Charge

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ii8OgmS_VM91jKfKDaHLn-NDWL_wHOA8/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109228388429354851314&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BaWQFtRLhwxKwTnXx1YYMZERi7w4-6iaOv5s7gGtFN0/edit?usp=sharing

